
 

 

Monday, April 09, 2018 
 

 

 

Rugby This 
week!!  
 

Rugby pracitices this week will be Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  If you 
are interested, see Mr. Lageston or Mr. Gwilliam for info.  Permission forms are 
located infront of Mr. Lagezton's room.  Rugby is open to all studnets in the 
school.  Give it  try! 

 

 

Badminton 
Players 

 

All grade 6/7/8 students wishing to play badminton are asked to attend a brief 
organizational meeting today at Nut Break in the Gym to sign up for our 
Badminton Club. We will prepare badminton players for in school competitions 
and district tournaments.  

 

 

Two 2's 4 Terry 
Fox!

 

Did you know that April is Cancer Awareness Month?  We will be doing the 
annual Terry Fox Run at Hillcrest this Thursday.  We are encouraging all of you 
to run 2 km with your 2 good legs AND to donate two twoonies for cancer 
research.  Your homeroom teacher will have an envelope to collect your 
donations every day this week.  Our fundraising goal is $2222.  That's a lot of 
2's for Terry Fox! 

 

 

Odyssey of the 
Mind Success  
 

Congratulations go out to our Hillcrest OM Team of (Amelie, Bana, Cassidy, 
Clara, Melissa, and Ruby) won Gold in spectacular fashion. They were 
incredible with their teamwork and support of each other was stellar and their 
perseverance was admirable. The ladies performed their feats of creativity this 
past weekend and the result was excellence. 

Next step: World Finals at Iowa State University in Ames, Iowa in May, where 
they join 15,000 international competitors for an out-of-this-world, Olympic-like 
experience in creative problem-solving. 

 

 

Report Card 
Sleeves 
Returned  
 

A reminder to all students to have their report card sleeves signed by their 
parent guardian and then returned to their classroom teacher by the end of this 
week. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 
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